
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Happy Friday and a happy weekend ahead. 

This week, Year 3 left school to visit the Leeds City Museum. When they got there they 
set –out to find out all about the Egyptians. (We believe there is even a real    Egyptian 
mummy there!) They thoroughly enjoyed the workshop provided by the    lovely team 
at the museum where they learned about the mummification process that the Ancient 
Egyptians are so well known for. You can find a link to their website here. It is a wonder-
ful museum and well worth a visit—especially on a rainy weekend. 
Next week, we will be thinking about pupil voice in school as we embark on electing 
Young Interpreters, Digital Leaders and Eco-Council members to    represent our school 
as pupil leaders. Also next week in the Community Hub, Miss Gallagher will be talking 
to parents about SEND support in school. 
Also, next weekend Miss Pedder is running the Yorkshire Marathon and is trying to raise 
money for both Refugee Action and the Ebor Gardens Community Hub. If you would 
like to support Miss Pedder, please follow this link: https://gofund.me/50d2285f    
Have a lovely weekend everyone—supposedly, it is going to be unseasonably warm! 
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Whole school attendance is 97% this week. Well done everyone! 

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 

The biscuit bears are going to RecBT, 2NI, 2HW & 3JH. 

RecBT, RecDO, 2NI, 2HW, 3JH, 3NB, 4RM & 5HW have an extra playtime for 97% or above. 

 

N— 91% RecBT— 99% RecDO— 97% 1AD– 96% 1RK— 96% 2HW— 99% 2NI— 99% 3JH—100% 

3NB— 97% 4FA—96% 4RM— 99% 5GA/LW– 96% 5HW— 99% 6LB— 96% 6NP—96%  

https://museumsandgalleries.leeds.gov.uk/leeds-city-museum/
https://gofund.me/50d2285f
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Autumn Term 2023 Dates 

Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

 

Tuesday 17th October 2023—Autumn Discos (further details to follow) 

Wednesday 18th October 2023—Harvest Celebration Assembly 

Friday 27th October 2023—Break up for half term 

Monday 6th November 2023—Return to school for Autumn 2 

Clubs for the Autumn Term  
The after-school clubs are well underway  

To sign up for any remaining places in a club, you should log onto the Arbor 
Portal. If you need help with this, please let the office know.  

This term we have a range of sport, technology, crafts and music clubs on a 
range of days and they last until 4:00pm when you should then pick your child 
up promptly from the hall doors. The clubs start on Monday 18th September. 

 

If your child in year 5 & 6 has permission to walk 
home usually, they will be able to do so.  



Ebor Gardens Gallery—Certificate Winner this week... 
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PE Kit this term 

This year we are really excited to be working with Junior Jam for some of our specialist sessions (PE, 

Music, Spanish, Computing) in school. On these days the children’s mornings will be action packed and 

therefore they will need to come to school wearing PE kit to save time.  

On other PE days, the children should come to school dressed in school uniform and bring their PE kit 

in a bag to change into.  

Children in Years 1&2 should come to school in PE kit only on a Tuesday. 

Children in Years 5&6 should come to school in PE kit only on a Wednesday. 

Children in Years 3&4 should come to school in PE kit only on a Thursday.  

All this information is included on the phase newsletters which can be found on the website. 
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